
 
 

Freshwater Monitoring 
Course! 
Binche Whut’en First Nation is excited to offer a freshwater 
monitoring course in our community. Up to six participants 
will be registered and certified in monitoring protocols used 
by the Canadian Aquatic Biomonitoring Network (CABIN). 
Course fees will be paid for by BWFN, with training support 
from Living Lakes Canada, and the Firelight Group.  

If you have any questions or would like to register for this 
training opportunity, please contact Kelley by July 10, 2020. 

 

What is CABIN monitoring? 
The CABIN protocol is a nationally 
recognized method for monitoring 
the health of streams. CABIN uses 
information about the water and 
insect community to assess aquatic 
ecosystem condition. 

 

Why get certified? 
Monitoring helps us track the 
health of our streams. CABIN 
certification also makes a great 
addition to your resume!  

 

How much does it cost? 
Nothing! BWFN will cover the cost 
of your registration ($250).  

 

Dates and Location: 
Certification will take 
approximately seven days total, 
including both an online course 
(July 21-24), and field certification 
(September 14-17). 
The online course will be hosted 
out of BWFN’s band office and 
field training will take place near 
the community.  

 

Requirements: 
To participate in the training, you 
must be 18 years of age or older; 
have access to a laptop or 
computer for the online course; 
and be comfortable working in and 
around streams.  

 

How do I register? 
If you’re interested in registering 
please contact Kelley by July 10, 
2020: 

Kelley Williams  
Band Manager, BWFN 
Email: manager@binche.ca 
Phone: (250) 648-3232   
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